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Please Pray . . .  
Pray that God would continue to 

enable us to build relationship in the 
neighborhood. We have had many 
opportunities to meet people and 

build relationships through 
community picnics, giving flyers out 

door-to-door, intentional walks in 

the neighborhood and on workdays. 

Pray that God will provide the 
perfect home for Cindy and I to call 

home and start the ministry of a 
community center and church.   

We are still waiting on a specific 
house and ministry center to 

become available but are looking at 
other possible houses as a home.  
We are also considering several 

other buildings that could be used as 
a ministry center.    

Pray for wisdom in this process.   
Pray that Gary and Cindy’s house 

would sell at the perfect price and at 
the perfect time. 

 

Contact Gary and Cindy at  

Hope for Renewal  

2432 S Raccoon Rd 

Youngstown OH 44515 

 

tepcgary@sbcglobal.net 

330-792-3897 

Grace and peace to you from God our Father and the Lord Jesus Christ.  I thank my God every 

time I remember you. In all my prayers for all of you, I always pray with joy because of your 

partnership in the Gospel from the first day until now, being confident of this, that he who has 

begun a good work in you will carry it on to completion until the day of Christ Jesus.                                              
Philippians 1:2-6 

Thank you for your commitment to pray for our ministry in the Idora 
Neighborhood in Youngstown, Ohio. We believe that the foundation of 
prayer is essential with everything that we will do in this ministry, so you 
will receive updates on past prayer requests and new prayer requests.   

 

Praise!  On Saturday Oct. 31st we hosted our first Harvest Party at the 
Rescue Mission building in the Idora neighborhood.  We were blessed to 
share the afternoon with over sixty children and adults. Great food, face 
painting, cookie decorating, and a candy give-away were fun for everyone. 
 
We will continue to Prayer Walk the Idora Neighborhood this winter as the 

weather permits.  Please give us a call if you would like to join us. 
 
Oct 19 – 23rd Gary and Cindy travelled to Denver, Colorado to attend a 
Church Planter’s Assessment Conference.  The week was very intense and 
draining and yet very encouraging and we felt incredibly blessed to go 
through this process.   If you would like to know more about this time, feel 
free to ask.  We would love to share with you.  
 

Pray that the Gospel of Jesus Christ would be proclaimed and that God 
would break chains of those who live in the Idora Neighborhood. Pray that 

God would give us the opportunities to speak the Name of Jesus as we 
seek God’s leading to share God’s love. 

Again, thank you for your support! 

In Christ, 

Gary and Cindy Koerth, Hope for Renewal 
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On Wednesday, November 25th we will be preparing and delivering 
Thanksgiving Meals to families in the Idora Neighborhood.  Pray that 

God will use this time to share the love and message of Christ with the 
families that will receive them.   
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